
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE A REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

Unified School District No. 261 Haysville 

1745 W. Grand Avenue 

Haysville, KS  67060 

Haysville Unified School District #261 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested 

General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for construction projects which will be part 

of a $79,725,000 Bond Issue to be voted on April 8, 2025.  The facility improvements, which may be 

included in the Bond Issue, are as follows: 

District Wide Interior Finishes, Roofing Replacement, HVAC Improvements, Parking Lot Improvements, 
Playground Improvements, Improvements at Colt Stadium, and Improvements at Baseball and Softball 
Fields. 
 
A formal RFQ will be available on December 2, 2024.  Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ 
shall submit a request, by the close of business, on December 8, 2024, to Craig Ryan, Assistant 
Superintendent of Schools, Haysville USD 261, 1745 W. Grand Avenue, Haysville, KS 67060.   
Requests can be made via Mail, Email at cryan@usd261.com., or Facsimile at (316) 554-2230.   
Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before December 16, 2024, by 3:00 pm, at the District Office, to 
be eligible for further consideration.   
Questions regarding this submission may be submitted to Craig Ryan, Asst. Superintendent of Schools at 
cryan@usd261.com or Craig Lofton, AIA, Alloy Architecture at clofton@alloyarchitecture.com. 


